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HB172 Report to Legislature 
RFP 23-114M 

Amendment #1 

ISSUED December 27, 2022 

This amendment is being issued for informational purposes only.  

This document does not need to be returned with your proposal.  

 

Questions submitted by potential offerors and answers from the Trust: 

 

Question 1:  The scope of work requires visiting each Designated Evaluation and Treatment/Stabilization 

(DET/DES) facility. Are YKHC and Peace Health Ketchikan considered to be DES facilities? 

 

Answer:  Peace Health Ketchikan is a DES facility. The current DET’s are Fairbanks Memorial Hospital 

(Fairbanks), Mat-Su Regional Medical Center (Wasilla), Bartlett Regional Hospital (Juneau), and 

Alaska Psychiatric Institute (Anchorage). If another facility (such as The Yukon-Kuskokwim Health 

Corporation) becomes designated, the successful offeror must also visit that facility. 

 

Item 3 of Section 3.01 Scope of Work, page 12 of the RFP, states that the successful offeror shall, 

“Visit each Designated Evaluation and Treatment/Stabilization (DET/DES) facility (including 

existing and any new ones that may be approved during the contract period) with designated 

Department representatives.”   

 

 


